
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

On August 6, 2019 at 10:10 a.m. the Douglas County Commissioners, acting as a Drainage 

Board, will hold a public hearing on the submitted applications for a Douglas County 

Drainage Permit. Permit was submitted by Zita Bialas 27307 404th Ave., Parkston, SD. The 

nature and location of the proposed drainage is as follows: Installation of underground 

drain tile in the S ½ of the NW ¼ of section 16 and the NE ¼ of Section 17, Lincoln Twp., 

Douglas County, SD. This hearing will be held in the Commissioners room at the Douglas 

County Courthouse. All interested persons may appear and be heard concerning the 

application at this time.  

 

Phyllis Barker 

Douglas County Auditor 

 

 

 

 

 

 


